
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                  Magical Moment  
We would like you to share your child’s learning with us. We would love to hear about their ‘Magical Moments’ at home. Some examples could be trying to get dressed by 

themselves, putting on their coat, learning to ride a balance bike/trike or remembering to use their manners. Let us know! 

We have really enjoyed engaging in a range of 
Autumn themed activities this week. These have 

included leaf rubbings, using Autumnal loose 
parts and talking about colours in nature 

including animals. In the garden we went on a 
leaf hunt too.   

We have been learning lots of new naming 
words related to the season Autumn, such as 
conkers, acorns, pine cones, twigs and leaves. 

 
In Maths activities we practiced our counting 

skills and loved joining in with our rhyme of the 
week in the garden. 

Story of the Week 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
(Tune to 5 Little Ducks) 

 
5 little leaves on an Autumn day 

We’re dancing around on the tree one 
day 

The wind came blowing through the 
town  

Whoooo whoooooo 
And 1 little leaf came tumbling down.  

  

We are so happy and pleased of how well the children have settled into Nursery 
life. They are all happy, enthusiastic and we can’t believe they have completed a 

term in school already! 
 

 
Our next topic is ‘Family Time and Celebrations’. 

We will be celebrating Halloween, Bonfire Night, learning about Diwali and finally 
preparing for Christmas. It is going to be another fun and busy term! 

Have a great week everyone.    
 

Half Term. 
 

In Nursery we encourage the children to be independent wherever 
possible. Next week we would like you to support your child’s self-

help skills, in particular putting on their coat by themselves.  
In Nursery we teach the children to put their hood over their head 
first like a superhero cape, and then find their sleeves. It is a huge 

boost to children’s self-esteem when they can do this for 
themselves!   

If this is something they can do already, move on to zipping up 
their coat.  

  
 



Lister Infant School Open Evening  
 

Thursday 3rd November - 3.45p m- 5pm 
 

We would like to invite prospective parents and carers to visit our Nursery and 
Reception classes. We would also like to give the opportunity to tour our school, 

speak to staff and find out more about how we deliver a high quality education for 
all of our pupils. 

 


